
St Jude the Apostle –Trinity  Sunday   26th   May   2013    

                   Parish Office open Monday to Friday 8.45am to 12.30pm Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  ph 4600127 

 
RECENTLY DECEASED 

Frank Doolin  
Rita Mulligan  
Chrisie Quirke  
John Kennedy  

Elizabeth Joyce  
 

ANNIVERSARIES  

Frances Murphy  
Sr. Evangelist Cooney  

Annie Lyons  
Paddy Regan  
Mary O’Neill  

Brendan & Betty Kearns  
John Mooney 
Arthur Rogers  

May & William McErlane  
Edith May O’Brien  

 
Months Mind  
Jean Perry  

 

Novena to the Sacred Heart  

30th May to 7th June  

Novena prayers will be 

recited at the 9.10 & 

10.00am Masses each 

morning  

Best wishes to the 

boys and girls from Bishop 

Galvin School who will 

receive the sacrament of 

confirmation here from 

Bishop Eamonn Walsh on 

Monday next please keep 

the boys and girls in your 

prayers as they continue 

their faith journey 

 

Dates for Diary This Week 

May 19th to 26th   
Morning Prayer is recited here in 

the Church each morning Monday 
to Friday at 8.45am all are welcome 
to come along and join our morning 
prayer group. 

Please note due to Confirmation 
taking place here on Monday 

morning at 11am. There will 

be only one morning Mass 
on Monday at 9.10am  
--------------------------------- 
Our next Baptism Course for the 
parents of all babies who will be 
christened here during June will 
take place on Monday next 27th May 
at 8pm in Room 1 of the Parish 
Centre. 
--------------------------------- 
Divine Mercy Holy Hour takes place 
each Tuesday from 3pm to 4pm  
 ---------------------------------------------------------- 

This Weekend the 25th/26th 
May  Church Gate Collection 
will be in aid of The Morning 
Star Hostel The hostel at 
present can cater for 32 

residents but if funding can be 
found to complete two 
unfinished floors to bring them 
up to standard they could 

increase their numbers to 70. 
The hostel is run solely by 

volunteers who work for Our 
Lady and no one receives 
payment they welcomes all 
persons irrespective of Race, 
Creed or Colour we ask you to 
be as generous as you can to 
their Church Gate Collection this 
Weekend. 

 

 
Farewell  & Best Wishes to Mr  Sean Ryan 
who retires as principle of St Mac Dara’s 
School this month Sean has been in St Mac 
Dara’s since the school opened over thirty 
years ago and will be greatly missed by all. 
We extend our good wishes to him for his 
retirement and thank him for all his help 
and encouragement to all our young people 
here in the parish during his time in St Mac 
Dara’s  
 

YEAR OF FAITH HOLY HOURS 

 
MONDAY 27TH -FRIDAY 31ST 
MAY 
 

Each evening from 8pm to 9pm 
commencing on Monday next 
27th May there will be a Holy 
Hour in one  of our five 

parishes in our cluster group as 
follows:-- 
Mon 27th St Jude’s  8-9pm 
Tues 28th Kimmage Manor 8-9pm 
Wed 29th St Pius X  8-9pm 
Thurs 30th Terenure 8-9pm 
Fri      31st Greenhills 8-9pm 

We hope as many of you as 

possible will join us in each of 
the parishes each evening. 
 

Margaret O’Brien Templeogue 
Wood wishes to acknowledge 
the sum of €900 donated at her 

recent coffee morning by family 
friends and neighbours in aid of 
the Alzheimer’s Association 
your support was greatly 
appreciated.  

 

 
St. Jude's Folk Group has vacancies 
for singers and musicians. The 
group has a wide repertoire of 
modern music which they perform 
at the 6.30 p.m Mass every 
second Saturday throughout 
the year. Rehearsals take 

place each Thursday (ex 
July/Aug). If you are 
interested, please contact 
Geraldine Mac Namara on 
086 2408912. 
 

 

St Joseph’s Young Priest 

Society Pilgrimage to Knock 

will take place on Sat 22nd 

June full details on notice 

board in Church Porch  

 

VIGIL FOR LIFE 8TH JUNE 

MERRION SQUARE 

3-4PM 
The Government 

intends to legalise 
abortion in July, and a 
large attendance in 
Merrion Square is essential to 
oppose this. The vigil will send a 
clear, positive message about 
safeguarding the lives of mothers 
and babies in pregnancy. Please 
spread the word to family, friends 
and anyone you know posters will 
be provided on the day To organise 
a bus or to get bus details phone 
087 2668702 

“Caring for life from the 
beginning to the end. What a 
simple thing, what a beautiful 
thing. So, go forth and don’t be 
discouraged. Care for life. It’s 

worth it.” - Pope Francis 2005 


